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Zimny, Joanna (CI-StPaul)

From: Obsa Negassa <negassa@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, March 24, 2020 8:01 AM
To: Zimny, Joanna (CI-StPaul)
Subject: Re: Public Hearing re: your appealed Garbage Assessment for 766 University Ave W.

Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization. 
 
  The officers recommendation is fair, I am happy to pay for the bin I used.  
 
I will like to thank the council, officer and you for looking into this matter and correcting it. 
 
On Mon, Mar 23, 2020 at 7:47 PM Zimny, Joanna (CI-StPaul) <joanna.zimny@ci.stpaul.mn.us> wrote: 

Dear Obsa Negassa, 

  

The City Council Public Hearing for this property is scheduled for this Wednesday, March 25. The Legislative Hearing 
Officer’s recommendation on this was that the City Council to Reduce assessment from $247.30 to $102.44. Staff to 
reduce Quarter 4, 2019 pending assessment to same amount. 

  

Due to the current pandemic, you are not able to testify in person. I’m writing to see if you wanted to provide 
testimony to Council on this issue; if you do you are able to provide written testimony via email and I will attach it to 
the record for Councilmembers to view.  

  

I tried reaching you at the phone number you provided with your original appeal however it was not in service.  

  

Please let me know how you would like to proceed. 

  

Joanna 

  

Joanna Zimny  
Executive Assistant 
City Council Legislative Hearings
15 W. Kellogg Blvd - Suite 310 
Saint Paul, MN 55102 

P: 651-266-8515 



2

 

 

Making Saint Paul the Most Livable City in America 

  

  


